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Your Path To An Enhanced Memory Is Here!  

Dear [Customer First Name],  

Thank you for your recent purchase! I also want to congratulate 
you. I’m Dr. Allen Green, and I’m happy to tell you that you’ve 
made the right choice with your decision to use Ceremin. Now you 
can begin to experience what it feels like to have a life with 
an improved memory, more energy, and many full nights of restful 
sleep!   

[*Note: Insert picture of Dr. Green near beginning of paragraph 
or in header.] 

And you’ll start seeing and feeling these improvements to your 
health almost immediately. All you need is one scoop a day mixed 
in your favorite drink or food, and you will be well on your way 
to an ageless brain! 

We have carefully formulated Ceremin to provide you with the 
most potent combination of nutrients to increase your memory and 
brain health. We use Longvida, a form of “optimized curcumin”. 
Longvida is coated, which means it’s 285 times more absorbable 
than standard curcumin. The coating allows it to pass through 
your digestive tract and get into your bloodstream more 
effectively, providing you with the health benefits you need. 

Plus, besides having more energy, an improved memory, and more 
sleep, some of the other benefits you can experience include: 

• Mood Lifts 

• Anxiety Reduction 

• Less Inflammation 

• Reduction in Cognitive Decline 

And speaking of cognitive decline, after you start taking your 
daily dose of Ceremin, you won’t get any more of those 
questioning looks from family and friends. Believe me, I know 
how you feel!  



Any of us who are over 50 understand what it feels like to have 
loved ones question our memory when we forget something. As we 
age, our brain ages along with us and can cause mental decline 
and forgetfulness.  

By making your choice in taking Ceremin, those questioning looks 
will become a thing of the past. Because Ceremin contains not 
only memory-boosting curcumin, but magnesium, which has been 
shown to increase electrical activity in your brain, increasing 
recall and brain transmission. 

Now, because this is a new product for you, we know you have 
some questions! So we’re answering some of the most commonly 
asked questions about Ceremin:  

Can I take it any time of day? 

Absolutely! Ceremin is easy to take any time of day and anywhere 
you want. By adding a daily scoop to your favorite food or 
drink, it’s easy to add Ceremin to your daily regimen. 

What makes Ceremin more effective than other supplement 
brands? 

Many people, unfortunately, take pure curcumin supplements that 
don’t absorb into the bloodstream. The curcumin in Ceremin is 
optimized, which makes it 285 times more absorbable and allows 
it to pass through the blood stream, providing you with 
effective and lasting results. 

This curcumin, combined with the two other powerful ingredients, 
Magnesium, and Vitamin B12, work together to provide improved 
memory function and brain health in older adults. 

What other health benefits can Ceremin provide? 

We’ve already told you about how Longvida, a key ingredient in 
Ceremin, promotes improved cognitive health and memory. But 
studies show that it also reduces inflammation, which is vital 
to your overall health. AND, the combined power of Ceremin’s 
ingredients provide support for your heart and circulation, 
brain, and even digestive health. 

How long will it take until I feel the effects? 

Studies show that just 60 minutes after taking Longvida, 
subjects began to show an improvement with:  



 

• Better recall 

• Sustained attention was improved when focusing on tasks 

This same study showed that in just 30 days, these same 
participants experienced: 

• Improvement in mood and a decrease in anxiety 

• Enhanced mental energy 

• AND, mental function that improved even more over time 

So you can begin see noticeable memory improvement in just 60 
minutes!  

What other studies have been done on the benefits of 
curcumin? 

A UCLA study found that curcumin significantly improved memory 
and cognitive function. Results from the study showed that 
subjects who took curcumin experienced substantial improvement 
with memory and attention. When it came to memory tests, these 
same subjects improved their results by 28% over just 18 months! 

What benefits do Magnesium and Vitamin B12 provide? 

Your jar of Ceremin delivers 200 mg of MAGNESIUM CITRATE. 
Studies show that magnesium can provide significant benefits in 
the support of brain and cognitive health. These benefits 
include eliminating anxiety, improving your mood, and increasing 
the speed of brain messaging. It can support healthy blood sugar 
and is more absorbable, making it a highly effective component.  

Magnesium can improve learning ability by strengthening the 
connections in your brain cells that will improve your memory, 
and increase the accuracy of messaging in your brain by enabling 
the growth of new neurons. 

And it will also detoxify tissues in your body from chemicals, 
heavy metals, and environmental toxins. 

There is also 60 mcg of VITAMIN B12 in Ceremin. Older adults 
sometimes have deficiencies in B12, which can lead to memory 
loss.  

 



We have included B12 methycobalamin, which works to cross the 
blood-brain barrier more effectively and targets the parts of 
your brain that need this essential nutrient the most.      

Vitamin B12 also reduces brain shrinkage. It’s true! It’s been 
medically proven that as we age, our brain starts to shrink. 
Studies show that you are 6 times more likely to have brain 
shrinkage if you’re not getting enough Vitamin B12.  

Doctors at Yale University have shown that stress and worry can 
shrink your brain even faster, decreasing cognitive health and 
the ability to think clearly. The Vitamin B-12 that’s contained 
in Ceremin is the natural form of B-12 that gives you a quicker 
memory and increased mental energy. 

And of course, with 400 MG OF Longvida curcumin, you’ll 
experience reduced fatigue, an improvement in alertness, memory, 
contentedness, overall mood, and no more brain fog! 

It will fight off inflammation and the oxidation that kills 
brain cells, AND will help to eliminate cholesterol that blocks 
blood flow to your brain. 

All these remarkable ingredients will provide you with a 
combined powerhouse of nutrients and health benefits. You’ll 
find that by regularly taking your daily dose of Ceremin, not 
only will your brain health and memory improve, but your overall 
health and mood will improve too!  

If I don’t like Ceremin, can I get my money back? 

Yes! While we believe in the many health benefits of Ceremin, if 
for any reason you are not happy with your purchase, simply 
return the unused portion of the product and we will refund your 
money (less shipping and handling).  

In fact, we’re so confident that you’re going to love taking 
Ceremin that we’re giving you a 10-Year Money Back guarantee!  

This means that if at any time over the next 10 years you’re not 
completely satisfied, simply return your jar of Ceremin, no 
questions asked! You can even return the empty jar! 

We know you will love the results you’ll get when you start your 
daily regimen of Ceremin. Get ready to start your journey to a 
better memory, more restful sleep, and enhanced mental energy!  

 



Here’s to many happy memories!      

[SIGNATURE] 

Dr. Allen Green, M.D. 

P.S. Did you get your two free jars yet? As a valued customer, 
we have a great offer for you! Get up to $50 off your next 
order, free shipping, and two free jars of Ceremin. You won’t 
run out and you’ll save money. Don’t miss out on this limited 
time offer!   

 

[SIDEBAR] Get your FREE BONUS GIFT! Order today and get your two 
free jars, free shipping and as a special gift to you, a bottle 
of Pomera to try for FREE! 

Lower your cholesterol, improve your heart health, and ease 
inflammation with the powerful antioxidants in pomegranate 
extract! Double the improvements to your health by using the 
powerhouse combo of Ceremin and Pomera. Get your FREE GIFT 
today!     


